
May 2022 - Parent’s Prayer Calendar
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

1.“Create in me a
clean heart, O God,
and renew a right
spirit within me.”
–Psalm 51:10

2. Pray that all of
our recent
graduates are
excited for the future
ahead and place
their trust in God!

3. Pray that all
Waves have a safe
and enriching
summer break!

4.  Pray for the safety
of those who have
been traveling home!

5. Pray for our
students still looking
to find their passions
and career paths.

6. Pray for those who
feel alone.

7. Pray that we find
new ways to get
involved and give
back to the
community around
us.

8. “Come to Me, all
you who are weary
and burdened, and I
will give you rest.”

Matthew 11:28

9. Pray for those
beginning abroad
summer courses.

10.  Pray for the
health of the
Pepperdine
community.

11. Pray for the health
of the Pepperdine
community.

12.Pray for those in
our Pepperdine
community who are
struggling with
mental health related
issues.

13.  Pray for those
who are doubting
their faith.

14. Pray for those who
are experiencing loss.

15.”Honor her for all
that her hands have
done, and let her
works bring her
praise at the city
gate.”
Prov. 31:31

16. Pray that we learn
to see God in the
actions of others.

17. Pray for those in
our community who
are facing financial
insecurity.

18. Pray for our
students who will be
taking their midterms
soon.

19.  Pray that we turn
to God’s word, not
our temptations,
when we are going
through tough times.

20. Pray that our
struggles bring us
closer to God.

21 Pray for the safety
of our students
traveling abroad!

22. “The eyes of the
Lord are on the
righteous and His
ears are attentive to
prayer.”
1 Peter 3:12

23.Pray that we
discover how to best
use our talents and
abilities to honor and
glorify God.

24. Pray that
students who are
struggling financially
would trust the Lord
to provide.

25. Pray that we
listen to God’s voice
and choose His
ways over our own.

26.Pray that we
learn how to truly
love each other and
put others’ needs
above our own.

27. Pray for peace in
our country.

28. Pray that
students back at
home enjoy
spending time with
their families.

29. “ I consider that
our present
sufferings are not
worth comparing
with the glory that
will be revealed in
us.”
Romans 8:18

30. Pray for those who
have served in the U.S.
Military.

31. Pray for our
students doing
summer school
classes.




